

CITY OF NEW HAVEN

165 Church Street New Haven, CT 06510 (203) 946-8200



Justin Elicker Mayor

March 18, 2020

Melissa McCaw, Secretary

Office of Policy and Management

450 Capitol Avenue

MS#55SEC

Hartford, CT 06166-1379

SUBJECT: Notice Granting Extension to Board of Assessment Appeals for Completion of Duties

Dear Secretary McCaw:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with written notification that the City has delayed, for due cause related to the Covid-19 Virus, the sessions held by the New Haven Board of Assessment Appeals in accordance with Connecticut General Statutes, Section 12-117. This extension will be enacted for the entirety of the 30 days permitted under statute, allowing the Board of Assessment Appeals until not later than the last business day in the month of April , on or before which date such board shall complete the duties imposed upon it.

Sincerely,

Mr. Justin Elicker

Mayor